## MINUTES OF THE COLLINS-MAXWELL BOARD WORKSHOP MAXWELL SCHOOL LIBRARY JUNE 25, 2014

President Lowell Crouse called the workshop to order at 6:00 p.m. in the Maxwell School Library. Those answering the roll call were Lowell Crouse, Amy Van Maanen, Bryce Caple and Justin Boege. Mark Huntrods was absent.

The board met with Joe Benesh, architect, and Jon Hand, Mike Espeset and Scott Kutchen from Story Construction, to define the potential scope and costs for educational facility improvements at the Ms-HS building in Maxwell.

The board adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Bonnie Mitchell Board Secretary